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 Premier welcomes new Members of Legislative Assembly 
 

 

IQALUIT, Nunavut (September 13, 2011) – The Honourable Premier Eva Aariak, welcomed three 

newly elected Members to the Legislative Assembly of Nunavut. By-elections were held yesterday 

in the constituencies of Iqaluit West, Pangnirtung and Tununiq. 

 

Monica Ell (Iqaluit West), Hezakiah Oshutapik (Pangnirtung), and Joe Enook (Tununiq) will join 

the other 16 members for the next session of the Legislative Assembly which is scheduled from 

October 18 to November 1, 2011. 

 

“I’d like to applaud all of those who ran in this by-election and congratulate our three new 

Members,” said Premier Eva Aariak. “It has been some time since we’ve had a full caucus, and I 

look forward to returning to the House with a complete team to continue the work of our Tamapta 

mandate.”  
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ᐱᕙᓪᓊᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑒᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓉᓇᖃᑦᑒᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓉᓇᖅᑐᓉ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca. 

News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 

Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 

Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français à : www.gov.nu.ca. 
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